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Docket No. 50-566.
Docket No. 50-547

Public Service of Indiana

ATTN: Mr. 3. W. Shields
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Division

Post Ofrice Box 190

New Washington, IN 47162

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 21, 1982, informing us of the -
s*aps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to :
your attention in Inspection Report Nos. 50-546/82-14 and 50-547/82-14

forwarded by our letter dated November 22, 1982. We will examine these

matters during & subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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ﬁ( Zut"lj
R. C. Knop, Chief
Projects Branch 1

cec: W. M. Petro, Vice President
Nuclesr Operations

ce w/ltr ded 12/21/82:

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae

Dave Martin, Office of Attorney
Beneral

John R. Galloway, Staff Director
Environment, Fnergy and Natural
Resources Subcommittee

E. P. Martin, Wabash Valley Power
Association

Thomas ''. Dattilo, Save the Valley
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